
The public is advised that pursuant to  Bay of Plenty Regional Navigation 
Safety Bylaw, Lake  Rotorua  (adjacent Hannahs Bay)  will  be  
partially closed: 3pm  Sat 23 July to  3.30pm  Sun 24 July 2022.

The above shows the closure area. This  is also posted on site or can be
viewed at:  www.rotorualakes.co.nz/lake-events-and-closures
No unauthorised vessels or persons are permitted within the 
closure area.
Any queries please contact  the Bay of Plenty Regional Council 
Maritime Duty Officer on:  Ph 0800 5 KNOTS (0800 55 66 87)

Jon Jon Peters 
BOP Harbourmaster

Notice of Partial Lake Closure 
Lake Rotorua (Hannahs Bay)

This is to permit Jet Ski Racing New Zealand to host the Lake Rotorua 
Winter Watercross event (Jet Ski Enduro Racing 2022).

Hannahs Bay boat ramp and water ski access lane are closed 
to the public during the event. Alternative boat ramps can be found at the 
following:  www.rotorualakes.co.nz/vdb/document/244

JoanneK
Highlight




